
 

This week in Beech Class… 

English 

We have had a very busy week  in English.  We 

have used a couple of sessions to complete 

our own stories based on The Incredible Book 

Eating Boy. The children had to think of  

another unusual thing to eat, and write about 

what the consequences of that strange diet 

might be.  We have squeezed in a little SPaG, 

learning about prepositions. We have also 

started practising for our class assembly, on 

which—more later... 

Maths 

In maths, we have been looking at money. 

We have learned to add and subtract money 

as well as give change. In these days of   

contactless payment, I have found that some 

of our children struggle to identify our coins 

and notes, so reinforcing these at home 

might be a good idea. 

DT 

Our DT lessons have been about shell  

structures. The children have been learning 

about packaging and this week, they have 

been learning to make boxes from nets, using 

the key skills of neat folding and cutting. 
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STAR OF THE WEEK 

Lily 

For always being cheerful  

and supporting her friends. 

CLASS ASSEMBLY 

Our class assembly will be on Wednesday 8th  May at 9.15. All parents/grandparents/carers welcome. If your child needs 

a costume they will be given a slip. Please just use what you have at home or borrow. No need to buy anything. 

Amelia’s team using an app to practise giving change. 

Costume fittings for the class assembly. 


